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QPP Case Form Update:  
APM Field Dropdown Options 

Affected Customers: CCSQ ServiceNow Platform Customers 
 

On Friday, January 5, 2024, at 8:30 PM ET, CCSQ ServiceNow will update the QPP Case form.  
 
The following changes will be made to “APM” field dropdown when APM is selected in the “QPP 
Track” field: 

• Global and Professional Direct Contract (DC) will be removed. 
• ACO REACH will be added. 
• Enhancing Oncology Model (EOM) will be added. 

 

 
   

 
 

  

If you need additional information, contact us: 
  

 

Phone: 1-866-288-8914 
Slack: #help-service-center-sos 

 

 

   

 

 

Email: 
ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov 

 

 

 
 

 

  

Center for Clinical Standards and Quality (CCSQ) 
  

 

 

https://hcqis.slack.com/archives/C0177K3ECG2
mailto:ServiceCenterSOS@cms.hhs.gov
https://cmsqualitysupport.servicenowservices.com/ccsq_support_central

